
  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Clem Perry 
Domestic Consumers Team 
Ofgem 
9 Millbank 
London 
SW1P 3GE 
 
By email only:  futureretailregulation@ofgem.gov.uk 
 
28 September 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Clem 
 
Helping consumers make informed choices – proposed changes to rules around tariff 
comparability and marketing 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the above consultation.  Our response is 
attached with this letter. 
 
If you have any questions about our response please contact either myself or Jill Laurie, 
07766 997484, jill.laurie@eonenergy.com and copy in our mailbox regcomms-
external@eonenergy.com as this is regularly monitored. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

 

Tracey Wilmot 

Head of Regulation 
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Registered Office: 
Westwood Way 
Westwood Business Park 
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